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We hope you enjoy this month's issue of the Stay in Touch newsletter which 

features a range of articles including book recommendations and student 

achievements.

We would love to hear what your children are doing to keep their minds and

bodies active and healthy; it could involve sports, pets, hobbies or anything 

else they may be interested in. 

Please contact us at stayintouch@cromptonhouse.org if you have anything you 

would like included.  Feel free to include photos. 

Wishing you a safe and peaceful Christmas. 

Karl Newell 

Remembrance Sunday 
We are proud that a number of our students took part in Remembrance Sundays services.  
Photos include Grace Barrett in Year 12 representing Crompton House in the Greater 
Manchester Police Band at the City of Manchester service. Our head boy and girl Alex 
Brierley and Arianne Makinson were at the Shaw service. 

Crompton House students were also involved in a ceremony in Saddleworth with the 
Dobcross Youth Band and others performed with the Oldham Youth Brass Band at a cere-
mony organised by Oldham Council. 
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                                   New Additions for Christmas on Sora! 

Learning Zone

If you are looking for something ‘Christmassy...........’

It has been a busy term and Christmas is �nally upon us, the perfect time to relax and unwind with 
a great book!  Check out the new additions on Sora, there are some fantastic choices and even better 
there is no need to place a hold and wait as they are on the always available list! I have picked out some 
recommendations for you below but there are 100 new additions to choose from. Merry Christmas and 
happy reading!!
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Annual CHS Christmas Card  Design Competition

We had lots of great entries into the annual Christmas card competition this year. There were three
overall winning entries created by Bella Cullen in Year 9, Tamzin Hamer in Year 8 and Brandon Niala in Year 7.

Here are the three winners receiving their award from Mr Newell along with the designs.

Bella Cullen 

Tamzin Hamer

Brandon Niala
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Sailing to success 

Year 9 student Lewis Bacon, who is a member of the Royal Yachting Association (RYA) , has 
been selected for the Regional Training Group – North Topper Winter 2021/22. 

Lewis’s selection for this RYA activity recognises his potential to progress within British 
Youth Sailing, with the aim of progressing to UK Youth Squads.  Lewis has been selected on 
the basis of performance and commitment to a programme of training and competition 
over a period.

We wish Lewis every success in the future.

Information relating to the British Youth Sailing programmes can be accessed on the follow-
ing website: https://www.rya.org.uk/racing/british-youth-sailing

Remembrance Sunday 
We are proud that a number of our students took part in Remembrance Sundays services.  
Photos include Grace Barrett in Year 12 representing Crompton House in the Greater 
Manchester Police Band at the City of Manchester service. Our head boy and girl Alex 
Brierley and Arianne Makinson were at the Shaw service. 

Crompton House students were also involved in a ceremony in Saddleworth with the 
Dobcross Youth Band and others performed with the Oldham Youth Brass Band at a cere-
mony organised by Oldham Council. 

Elfy Scientists

On December 3rd several of the Science Faculty dressed in support of the 
Alzheimers Society “Elf Day”. Together with a cake sale they raised over £70 
for this fantastic cause.
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Artwork of the Week
Below is the artwork created by our students and selected as ‘Artwork of the Week’ throughout November

Charlotte Kapinga Kav Warner

Nathan Tindall

Ruby CadmanPoppie Swift

Isabelle Hall


